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January 13, 2023 
 
 
  
President and Members 
City Council 
City of Pittsburgh 
 
 

RE: VACATE A PORTION OF 
WYLIE AVENUE 
DOMI-VAC-2021-00919 

 
 
Dear President and Members of City Council: 

 
 
We have a request for the vacation of a portion of Wylie Avenue, in the 3rd Ward, 6th Council 
District, as shown on the attached plan.  A copy of the request is also attached.  
 
The Sports and Exhibition Authority and Urban Redevelopment Authority, the abutting 
property owners’, have requested this vacation for future development.  To facilitate 
development of the Lower Hill Site, the proposed vacation area must be vacated. The URA and 
the SEA own all of the property adjacent to the Vacation Area, and the vacation will not 
negatively impact the public. 
 
Your favorable approval of this proposed Resolution is hereby recommended. 
 
   
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
                  Kim Lucas 
                  Director 
 
 
 
KL:JM 
Attachments 
 

Kimberly Lucas (Jan 13, 2023 13:50 EST)


